
UNAPPROVED 

 

SELECTBOARD MINUTES       December 8, 2009  

 

 

This budget work session was called to order at 7:00pm at the Town Offices in Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Chair Andrew MacFarland, Tom Bodett, Greg Brown and Zeke Goodband 

 

Also Present:  Jean Newell & Laurie Frechette   

 

The Board continued its review of the FY 2011 budget.  No final decisions were made.  

 

The next budget work session will be held on Wednesday, December 23rd at 7pm at the Town Office. 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Andrew MacFarland, Chair 

 

 

_______________________________   

Wayne Emery, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by:  Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant 


